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Mr. Terence Wong steps down as Head of Internal 

Audit 

 
livi bank today announced that Mr. Terence Wong stepped down as Head of Internal 

Audit with effect on 2 September 2021 due to personal reasons.   

 

Terence has been instrumental in establishing and developing the internal audit 

function of the Bank over the past two years. We thank Terence for his contribution to 

the Bank and wish him all the very best for his future.  An announcement regarding 

his successor will be made shortly. 

 

- ENDS - 

 

About livi bank www.livibank.com 

Hong Kong based, livi bank is backed by BOC Hong Kong (Holdings), JD Technology 

and the Jardine Matheson Group, which together bring to livi a unique range of 

benefits in terms of financial strength, technological expertise and marketing 

excellence. 

With the goal to foster digital innovation, promote financial inclusion and enhance 

customer experiences, livi brings a unique, brand-new and different banking 

experience to Hong Kong. Taking an innovative approach, livi provides customers 

with flexible solutions anytime and anywhere and the benefits of ecosystem 

partnerships that complement their everyday lives. 

livi’s outstanding service to its customers has received widespread industry 

recognition. The bank was voted as ‘Best Virtual Bank’ at the Hong Kong Living 

Awards 2021 by Hong Kong Living; earned a ‘Gold Certificate’ at the Privacy-Friendly 

Awards 2021 from the Office of the Privacy Commissioner for Personal Data; won the 

‘Outstanding Customer Reward Programme in Virtual Banking’ from ET Net’s FinTech 

Awards 2020; and was named ‘Excellent Brand of Fintech (Virtual Bank)’ by Metro 

Finance’s Hong Kong Leaders’ Choice Brand Awards 2021. 
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